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This week in Nursery... 

In family group we discussed why we celebrate Bonfire night. The children made 

firework pictures using brightly coloured paints and made models of rockets with the 

junk modelling materials. In maths we have been practising matching a number to a 

set of objects. The children have also been learning about the celebration of Diwali. 

In family group we learned about Rangoli and Mehndi patterns and the children drew 

and decorated some patterns of their own. It was lovely to see some parents at our 

‘learn through play’ session on Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Next week in Nursery...  

The colours of the week will be yellow and blue. We will be reading our ‘Talk for 

Writing’ book ‘Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What do you see?’ 

 

 

 

 

 Reminders 

Friday 16
th

 November we will be 

raising money for Children in Need. 

The children can come to school in 

their own clothes / Pudsey outfits and 

bring a £1 donation.  

There will also be a baking competition 

and cake sale after school. Please look 

out for the letter with details of this.  

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Homework 

 


